

SUNDAY, MAY 6, 2018

HELLO SPRING

The Indianapolis Museum of Art (IMA) has invited our congregation to their Spring Attraction called "Hello Spring". Free tickets are available for the Spring Flower and Nature Exhibit during the month of May. Stop by the Information Booth, in the Narthex, to pick up your tickets.

WORSHIP ARTS

Praise the Lord! The Men's Choir will lead worship on Mother's Day, Sunday May 13th at 10:30am. ALL men and young men ages 13 and up are encouraged to participate. Let's make this a special day! Rehearsals will be held on Tuesday, May 8th at 7pm, and on Thursday, May 10th at 7pm. Please Join Us!

STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER

Support our scholarship fund for our high school and college students. Join LWCC for the Broadway Show "LION KING" on September 25, 2018 at the Murat Theater. Tickets are \$40.00. A portion of the proceeds will go to the LWCC Scholarship Fund. Tickets are LIMITED. Purchase your ticket Sunday, May 6th, in the Narthex. If miss the opportunity this Sunday, you can email the Scholarship Servant Leader, Beverly S trayhorn, at beverly4094@att.net to purchase your ticket. Don't miss this opportunity to support our young people and their educational endeavors.

BEREAVEMENT MINISTRY

Sunday, May 27 th is the "TIME OF REMEMBERANCE" OBSERVATION. Please stop by the Bereavement Ministry table to provide information if you have lost a loved one in the past year.

₩ KING'S CLOSET

Donations of summer clothes and shoes for children and adults are needed to re-stock the King's Closet here at the Light. The King's Closet is a clothing pantry that is open to the community on Mondays from 6pm to 8pm. Items must be clean and ready to wear. Bring your donations to the King's Closet table, in the Narthex, on Sundays or Monday evenings. Our clothing drive runs from TODAY until Sunday, May 6th. Your Support is Needed and Appreciated!

FOOD PANTRY

The Food Pantry is holding a CANNED GOODS DRIVE. Our pantry needs to be re-stocked so that we can continue to be a blessing to those in need. Please bring your canned goods to the church on Sundays or on Wednesdays (Midweek Service) or drop them off at the Whitehouse, Monday – Friday, 10am to 4pm.